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What is PLM Lake and Land Management? PLM is the leader in aquatic invasive species (AIS) management.  
Our solutions are scientifically driven, utilizing the latest in research and technologies and are backed by the 
industry’s leading guarantee. Our extensive list of clients includes the MNDNR, watershed districts, local units of 
government, lake associations, homeowner groups, and many more.   

TREATMENT INFORMATION 

What am I signing up for? PLM offers a two-treatment program in which we use herbicides and algaecides to 
maintain your lakefront. Invasive species not only harm natural lake life, but they are also nuisances to many 
recreational activities – our treatment alleviates the stress brought on when attempting to swim, fish, or boat in an 
infested area.  

What is the time frame for treatments? The first treatment takes place in June or July when the plants are most 
susceptible to new growth, and the second treatment takes place (at a minimum) of four weeks later. You can 
plan to see results between five and fourteen days after treatment.  

Why is PLM’s pricing higher than other aquatic management services? PLM does not offer a good, better, 
or best program – we simply offer the best! PLM is on the cutting edge of aquatic nuisance management methods 
and strives to find new and better alternatives to manage our precious water resources. Typically, we use between 
three and five different products based on what species are present at time of application, backed by the 
manufacturer for using appropriate rates in treatment. This allows us to fully guarantee our results, unlike other 
management service providers.   

What if I am unhappy with the results of this program? PLM guarantees our work; should you be unsatisfied 
with treatment, contact us within fourteen (14) days of application and we will do our best to make it right.
(Please note that we cannot effectively control Thinleaf Pondweed or Wild Celery, along with any plant life 
deemed favorable for lake habitats by the MNDNR.) 

AFTER SIGN-UP 

When you submit your signed contract (either via the mail or via our website at plmcorp.net/mnquote) and make 
payment for the upcoming season, PLM applies for an “Aquatic Plant Management Permit” through the 
Minnesota Department of Natural Resources. We reccomend signing up for services early in the spring and 
summer to ensure we can obtain the permits and add you to our schedule.  

Before treatment, you will receive a letter from us with your tentative treatment dates. After this, our 
professionally trained applicators take care of the rest!  

If you are interested in services, please contact our offices using the information below! 




